Open house June 11 at Lee College
Education Center — South Liberty
County

Community invited to discover all the programs & services the new campus has
to offer

BAYTOWN, TX — Lee College invites the community to a free open house at the new
Lee College Education Center — South Liberty County to explore the campus and learn
more about the classes, camps, and programs offered there.

The open house will be held 10 a.m.-2 p.m., Saturday, June 11, at the education center
at 1715 Highway 146 Bypass in Liberty. Participants will enjoy free food, giveaways,
raffle drawings, and the chance to meet the Runnin’ Rebels basketball team. Get
important information about how to begin the enroliment and registration process for
credit and non-credit classes, community education courses, summer camps, teaching
opportunities, and more available at the center this summer and fall.

Representatives from Lee College academic and technical programs and the offices

of Outreach and Recruitment, Student Career and Employment and Student Success
will be available to answer questions and share details about resources and services.
Prospective students can learn which college courses and degree programs they can
take at the South Liberty County education center, and parents can learn more about
the Dual-Credit Institute, which allows students in five neighboring school districts —

Anahuac, Dayton, Liberty, Hardin and Hull-Daisetta — to earn a college credential by
the time they graduate from high school.

The Lee College Education Center — South Liberty County opened in January to
advance the college’s commitment to enhance the academic resources and workforce
training offered throughout the region by providing a wide range of programs for
students of all ages. Summer classes will begin June 20 and run through Aug. 12.



